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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Welcome to Calthwaite Church of England Primary School, we are delighted that you have 
chosen us! 

We understand that starting school is a very important step in your child’s education. Our 
induction process normally involves visiting your child in their pre-school setting, a parent 
information meeting, a stay and play session and a home visit. These events usually take 
place in June and July and we will be contacting you in due course with dates and 
arrangement details.  

We have lots of new and pre-loved uniform already in school to look at/ purchase and we will 
be placing a new order at the end of June, to ensure arrival in time for September. For new 
uniform queries, please contact the school office which will re-open after the May half term 
break (Monday 3rd June.) 

We will be in touch soon with further information and look forward to meeting you all in 
person!  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Lawden and The Early Years Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 


